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Dear Organization President:

Last month "Materials for Palestine" asked the 
New England Hadassah Region to supervise a knitting 
project for the Israeli Army. The response by Jewish 
Women's Organizations was prompt and enthusiastic.

Seven hundred pounds of yarn at $1.75 per pound 
were bought and distributed, and the finished articles-- 
gloves and mufflers -- are being shipped as rapidly as 
they come in. We have also made arrangements with a 
factory to have socks knitted at twenty cents (20jf) per 
pair. More yarn for socks is on order and this too, will 
find eager workers.

We made these purchases confident that organizations 
such as yours, would make a contribution to help pay the 
amount due. We ask you to send any sum you can spare for 
this project. Please mail check to:

Knitting for Israel
Zionist House
17 Commonwealth Ave. 
Boston, Massachusetts

Yours will be the pride that comes from knowing that 
you have’ helped to equip Israeli's fighting forces.

Gratefully yours,

MRS. GEOR&E D. ftGSS 
President, N.E. REGION OP HADASSAH

C

Bernard rosenthal,MRS .
Chairman, Knitting Project
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